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Fwd: [External Email] Advanced Math Cirriculum
1 message

Lynn Piascyk <Ipiascyk@woodbridgeps.org>

To: Marsha DeGennaro <mdegennaro@woodbridgeps.org>, Vonda Tencza <vtencza@woodbridgeps.org>

Marsha -
Please include this letter as Board Correspondence on Boardbook for Monday's meeting.
Thank you, Lynn

==--me---- Forwarded message ---------

From: R. George Hauser <hauserrg@gmail.com>

Date: Thu, Oct 12, 2023 at 9:56 PM

Subject: [External Email) Advanced Math Cirriculum

To: <Ipiascyk@woodbridgeps.org>, <mmadonick@woodbridgeps.org>, <sdelprete@woodbridgeps.org>,
<jdahya@woodbridgeps.org>, <bhopkins@woodbridgeps.org>, <jhughes@woodbridgeps.org=,
<slawrence@woodbridgeps.org>, <mstrambler@woodbridgeps.org=, <ewilliamson@woodbridgeps.org>
CC: Hillary Drumm <hiljor@gmail.com>, Christine Hauser <christine.a.hauser@gmail.com>

Dear Board of Education,

In our world, math matters. Providing our students an opportunity to pursue an advanced math curriculum is so important
for their success. Please consider providing this option for families in our community.

We have reached out to Beecher administration for 3 years to inquire about an advanced math curriculum, and | can say
with confidence, they have no intention of providing an advanced math curriculum without your intervention. To quote
Principal Sherman,"We are just a public school.” This was her response to an advanced math curriculum in our last face
to face meeting with multiple teachers present.

Bless you folks who have devoted your time to improve the school environment. In our experience, our efforts seemed to
go nowhere. As my friend said when we reviewed Beecher's standardized math test results, "They are above average
at creating very average students.” They seem content with the choices that have led to those results.

Cheers,
George Hauser

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email transmission (and/or attachments accompanying it} may contain
privileged and/or confidential information, and is intended only for the use of the individual or entity named
above. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, disclosure,
distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in
error, please promptly notify the sender by reply email and destroy the original message.
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@:’;ﬁ Marsha DeGennaro <mdegennaro@woodbridgeps.org>
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Thu, Oct 12, 2023 at 11:01 PM



